
Subject: Vulcan drawing request - 3rd Street Bistro Boca Grande, FL - NSD
From: Jake Ritchie <jritchie@squierinc.com>
Date: 9/21/2022, 11:30 AM
To: David Bethel <ddb@davidbethel.com>
CC: Roxanne Holt <Roxanne.Holt@vulcanhart.com>, Barb Alger <balger@squierinc.com>, Colin Squier
<csquier@squierinc.com>

Good Morning David,

Can you please work up drawings for the aƩached Next Step project for 3rd Street Bistro in Boca
Grande, FL? Hoping to get drawings back by the middle of next week.

AƩached is the spec and drawing.

Please let me know if you have any quesƟons.

Thank you,

Jake Ritchie
Squier Associates, Inc.
301-762-3710 Ext 1006
301-762-2303 Fax

Attachments:

Prelim Drawing 3rd St Bistro Boca 9-19-22.pdf 189 KB

3rd_Street_Bistro VUL Quote.pdf 227 KB
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